
      MINUTES 
         AUGUST 19, 2021 
 
 
The Walker Art Committee met on Thursday, August 19, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. in the art storeroom 
of the Garnett  Public Library with the following present:  Wanda Taylor, Joyce Martin, Nancy 
Foltz, Marcia Mader, Tami Hiestand and Denise Scheibmeir.  Absent:  Jenelle Klehammer. 
 
MINUTES 
A motion was made by Denise, seconded by Marcia to approve the minutes of July 15, 2021.  
The motion was unanimously approved.  (Note:  Denise’s last name was misspelled in these 
minutes and will be corrected by the secretary).  
 
COMMUNICATIONS 
Nancy Richards, who is a granddaughter of Mrs. D. D. Richards, sent another letter that 
concerned the Walker Art collection acquisition.  This is in addition to letters received from 
Nancy Richards at the November 19, 2020 meeting.   
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
Marcia presented two reports as follows: 
 
   Beginning Balance June 1, 2020  $4,172.36 
   Expenditure             80.00 (City of Garnett) 
   No Revenues 
   Ending Balance June 30, 2020  $4,092.37 
   Beginning Balance July , 2020   $4,092.37 
   No Expenditures or Revenues   
   Ending Balance July 31, 2020   $4,092.37 
 
Marcia reported that Lily Gruver’s scholarship of $500 has been paid directly to the college. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Nancy reported that she has been unable to find any of the fair posters in the Anderson County 
Historical Society library.  She and others will continue to look.  If they are unsuccessful in 
locating them, she will contact Kristie Kinney.   
 
Joyce reviewed the grant information that was provided by Andrea Sobba.  She would like to 
pursue a grant that would provide funding to purchase supplies for high school art students. 
The committee thought this was a good idea and authorized her to talk with art teacher 
Elizabeth Dyer for suggestions. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
A group of campers will be at the North Lake campsite on Saturday, August 21st.  They would 
like to tour the Walker Art Gallery.  Wanda and Joyce will do this. 



 
       -2- 
 
Joyce showed a nativity scene that her sister, Shari Friesen, would like to donate to this 
committee.  A motion was made by Marcia, seconded by Nancy to accept this gift.  The motion 
was unanimously approved. 
 
The Garnett Library staff has asked this committee to store an item entitled “The Kansas 
Legend”.  It is numbered 210 of 2500.  Members approved this request.  It will not be listed on 
our insurance. 
 
The Gallery display suggestions were reviewed.  Nancy brought material for Wanda to use for 
the whale and art exhibit that will be in November. 
 
Joyce spoke of a discussion she had with Scott Fagg concerning a generational showing of art 
done by  Betty Lewis, Janet Lewis and Connie Fagg.  The committee thought this was a very 
good suggestion. 
 
The next meeting will be September 16, 2021. 
 
Wanda adjourned the meeting at 4:45 p.m. 
 
 
      Joyce Martin, Recording Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 


